

Thank you to: LLUHEC Residents

Dear LLUHEC Residents and Fellows, Seeing you all step up this past year during the Pandemic reminded me how fortunate I am to get to work with Residents every day! You ARE ALL an inspiration and without your hard work, dedication, and grit, Loma Linda University Health would not be the same. From the bottom of my heart, I thank each and every one of you for what you do, day in and day out. Happy Thank a Resident Day

From: Justin Kerstetter, Graduate Medical Education Office





Thank you to: Andrew Minwoo Song, MD, PhD, NEUROLOGICAL SURGERY

Thanks for looking out for med students like me and taking the time to teach even though you're super busy. You're cool and will be a fantastic neurosurgeon! :)





Thank you to: Vadim Gospodarev, NEUROLOGICAL SURGERY

My month of general surgery at the VA with you was incredible, in no small part due to your cheerfulness, encouragement, feedback and love of teaching. You're exactly the type of resident a medical student wants to work with and hopes to one day become! Thank you!

From: Ryan Marais, School of Medicine





Thank you to: Dinesh Ramanathan, NEUROLOGICAL SURGERY

Thank you for always making time to teach, talk, and give good advice. :) Best wishes!





Thank you to: Vadim Gospodarev, NEUROLOGICAL SURGERY

Thanks for being so kind and supportive, Vadim! You made neurosurgery rotation much better for me.:) Keep being awesome





Thank you to: Marc Eastin, NEUROLOGICAL SURGERY

Thanks for taking the time to talk with me and for being supportive and getting me involved in things. :) You're awesome.

